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St Mary’s Primary School

70 Colebrooke Road,

Fivemiletown,

Co. Tyrone.

BT75 0SA

Phone:    028 895 21315
Fax:         028 895 21315
E-mail:    sgallagher125@c2kni.net

Newsletter – Friday 27th October 2017
Monday-  Half Term Break
Tuesday-   Half Term Break

Wednesday Shared Education P. 2
Thursday  GAA Coach P5-7
                 Afterschool Coding Club                 
Friday      P.1 -4 and P.5 -7 Library

                P.1- 4 PE with coach 
                After School Study Club               
Maths Week  
The children had great fun playing bingo and I was very impressed with their quick mental calculations and with their knowledge of some of the bingo number phrases - well done!
A lot of children took part in the nightly maths challenges we had lots of children who got
A big thank you to Mrs McRory for organising the Maths Challenges and bingo.
Coding Club 

Our after-schools coding club with Mrs Boyd will continue Thursday 2nd November. 
Cash for Clobber  
Bags can be brought to the school from this Monday onwards with collection organised for 7th November.

Pupil of the Week Awards
Congratulations to our pupils of the week winners for this week:-
KS1 Pupil of the Week – Cailin
KS2 Pupil of the Week – Tee Jay
Principal Award winners: Grainne, Codie, Megan and Meabh – keep up the good work.

Halloween Disco

Our Halloween Disco was a huge success and I was very impressed with the huge effort that all of you parents made to create costumes and decorate faces which helped make this a very special night for the children.
Head Lice
We ask you to check your child’s hair for head lice and to treat it if you discover your child has it. Treatment lotions can be obtained from the local chemist who are also stocking a ‘Lice - Preventing Hairband’.
School Closures
The school will be closed on Monday 30th and Tuesday 31st October for Halloween break.

Do This In Memory
A Do This in Memory meeting for Primary 4 parents has been organised on Tuesday 7th November in St Mary’s Brookeborough at 7.30pm.
Shoe Box Appeal
This year we have chosen to help the Samaritan Purse charity in their Christmas Shoebox Appeal. This charity provides an opportunity for us to show God’s love to others by helping children around the world who are less fortunate than ourselves. You are asked to fill a shoebox with small items (you will find suggestions on the enclosed leaflet), for either a young boy or girl. It also suggests a £5 donation to cover the travel costs but as it is only a suggestion so I would ask 
you to enclose £2 or £3. 
Irish Dancing
Good luck to Megan O’ Driscoll who will be competing in the Ulster Dancing Championships in Belfast next week.
OUR success is doing OUR best!

